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YEAR11 LET TERNeWS

What an amazing four Years it has been. As a year group 
we have travelled far. We have had our ups and we have 
had our downs. We have been privileged to have gained 
new students and we have been unfortunate to lose some 
students along the way. However, here we are, and we are 
6 weeks away from our May exams. I have been extremely 
proud of how Year 11 have conducted themselves in our last 
round of PPE’s. I strongly urge you to access our continued 
Unit 6 lessons and I am looking forward to seeing many of 

you throughout the Easter 
break to engage with our 
specialised subject teachers 
where you will be able to gain 
more knowledge and fill in those 
gaps you are missing. Please take 
advantage of this.

We have had and are 
continuing to have additional 

assemblies where 
Senior Management are 
imparting their wisdom 
on self-care, revision 
techniques, how to 
organize yourself and 
much more! Please go to 
our website and access 
our Year 11 page where 
you will be able to find 
revision resources and recommended links. Also, 
the Easter revision timetable is on there. 
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After your GCSEs you will be well on the way to your next educational placement 
whether it is here or somewhere else. If you have not yet secured a placement, it is 
not too late to apply for courses in our Post 16 centre for September. Please speak 

to Mr Abbott or Mrs Pierce if you are interested. 
If you are unsure what to do next after Year 11, 
please go to our website for further direction and 
we can set up careers appointments to assist you 
with your applications.

Although it can be a busy and potentially stressful 
time of year for Year 11, we want you to know we 

are here for you. Please talk to us if you are 
feeling stressed and we will try our absolute 
best to help you through so you can not 
only cope, but also to ensure you become 
successful!

“Give a man a fish and you will feed him for a 
day; teach a man to fish and you will feed 
him for a lifetime” - 
Maimonides

Finally, after all the arduous work Year 11 have put in over 
the Years, we are looking forward to celebrating at Prom 
2023 on June 29th 2023, if you have not yet reserved your 
place at the Prom, please go to Block 2 and 
pick up a letter. We are all looking forward to 
celebrating all your successes.

Have a great Easter Break, take time for 
yourselves at this very demanding time and 
we will see you refreshed and ready to go for 
your May exams!

Mr Reed
Head of Year 11
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